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It was determined by student support services and our student support service providers that 

the current bathroom project does not meet the space requirements to operate the student 

support equipment needed to support one of our student's learning goals. 

 

As a result, AccuTech is again drawing up plans to revisit the project based on the guidance of 

our student support providers and JASS Principal. 

 

 Awaiting the next meeting to discuss the next set of blueprints for the project.  

 

As of now, the student still does not have access to a washroom facility that supports their 

learning goal. The request for this project begun during the 2020-21 school year. 

 

______________________________ 

DEA Chairperson 


